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Seniors in

Dcr i s Ho II
As people walked 

down the .street on 
August 10, 1943,they
could hear the cry of 
a baby in the old 
hospital in Eureka, 
This w?7 3 the cry of 
Doris Lea Hall,the 
daughter of Mr. & Mrs. 
Albert Hall, Doris 
was later taken home 
to join two. brothers, 
Eugene, and Roger, and 
a sister, Carol,

At the age of six} 
Don's started the 
first grade at the 
Glen Lake School 
House,where she went 
until she was thirteen 
and graduated from 
the eighth grade. 
Then she entered the 
‘'.alls of LCHS as a 
freshman. Doris is 
now a five foot one, 
blonde hair blue 
eyed senior, She
joined ep 1ub in 
her sophomore, junior 
and senior years, 
twirling in her soph
omore , and junior 
years, and chorus in 
her freshman, soph
omore, and a half 
semester in her jun
ior year,
’ Doris likes water- 

mellon, and adult 
westerns, (lets just 
•say she likes . west
erns,) Her dislikes 
are giggling high 
school boys and snak
es (all knids). Her
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March 3,4,5 
OPERATION PETTICOAT 

Tony Curtis 
I Gary Grant

March 10,11,12 
HOME FROM THE HILL 

Robert s>K i t c K urn 
Eleanor- Parker’

GET OUT!! to the 
DHOW TIMES: .MOVIES
Friday:7 &. 9 
Saturday:$

Evergreen
ht

:avorite 
pink and 
together 

Doris 1

colors 
green ,

are 
woi n

favorite
actress is Doris.Pay 
and her favorite act
or is Rack■Hudson. 
The movie , that she 
like-'’ best was "For 
Whom The Bell Tolls".

If Doris had a 
chance to be anything 
she wanted to be she 
says she would like 
to be a professional 
ice skater.

About Doris' plans 
after graduation— she 
is not sure,although 
she would like to go 
to Havre and work in 
a hospital for two 
years , taking nurse's 
training and then 
work some where in 
Montana but she is 
not sure where.

Judy  Frost

So you remember the 
date April 4? 1943?
You should, it was 
the birth of one of 
the almighty seniors 
of LCHS. Judith Ann 
Frost was born on 
this date.to the par
ents of ’ Mr. and Mrs. 
Sylvester frost.

Judy attended all 
eight years of grade
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school in Eureka, She 
has attended her
freshman year through 
her seni.r year at 
LCHS. Judy was a mem
ber of Pep Club, GAA, 
and Chorus her fresh
man and junior years. 
During ner sophomore 
and senior years, she 
has been active in 
Pep Club and GAA, 
This year, she is 
circulation man
ager on thd Evergreen 
staff.

Judy's likes vary, 
but most of all,., she 
likes vactions when 
there is not school*. 
Oh, also, she likes a 
certain guy who
drives areund in a 
'56 blue and ..white 
Ford. When asked what 
her dislikes were, 
she replied, "I don't 
like to lick . stamps 
for the Evergreen. As 
for my other dislike^ 
I refuse to commit 
myself on the grounds 
that it may. incrim
inate me." (I, wonder 
if they're really 
that bad!)

If Judy ever has a 
chance to become fam
ous, she would like 
to be a dress design
er. (Three cheers, I 
hope you make. the 
grade.)

Judy plans to work 
in an office as a
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